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Elizabeth Bellavance 

c/o WAIT-PW P.O. Box 219 

Plympton-Wyoming 

N0N1E0 

 

 

 

Ms. Kirstin Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

 

 

May 5, 2015 

 

 

Re: EB-2015-0129 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

I am writing this in reply to Mr. Brett's correspondence on behalf of Suncor, titled 

Suncor_correspondence_20150427. Mr. Brett argues that a public hearing is unmerited and unnecessary.    

 

The OEB has already announced that it will be holding a public hearing.  We agree that this request 

requires that action and we rely on the OEB to maintain its position.  

 

We are well aware that the “no harm” test the OEB will be applying considers the effects of the    

transaction, not reasons for it or any preceding processes. 

 

We look forward to participating in the public hearing. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

original signed by: 

 

Elizabeth Bellavance 

on behalf of WAIT-PW 

Elizabeth.Bellavance@wait-pw.ca 
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